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August 17, 2020 
 
 
Hello Barker families!  
 
Below is an invitation we are extending to all of our incoming Prek-7th grade families. While the start of 
the school year is not going to be typical, we would still like to allow families an opportunity to come in, 
familiarize themselves with their classroom location, etc.  
 
On Tuesday August 25 and Wednesday August 26, families who have students enrolled in Prek-7th grade 
can sign up for a one hour time window via the link below. Families must arrive and depart within this 
time window. Families will be allowed to walk the school to familiarize themselves with their new 
designated entrances and classroom areas and locker locations.  
 
Some important notes: 
 

• All visitors MUST properly wear a face mask during the visit.  
• Families should maintain social distance from other families. Please try to limit attendance to 

solely those students and parent(s) who need to be here.  
• This is only for families who have students physically attending. This is not for fully remote 

students.  
• Families do not need to arrive right at the beginning of their hour time slot. For example, if I 

signed my family up for the 9:00-10:00 am slot, we could arrive at 9:15 and depart at 9:30 if we 
wished. However, please depart by the end of your hour time slot.  

• All families must enter at the Pratt Elementary entrance, including 7th grade families.  
• Elementary families: please note exact student/teacher rosters may not be released yet. 

However, all grade level classrooms are located in the same hallway and right next to each 
other.  

• 7th graders: we will have locker assignments and combinations available at the high school main 
office. All 7th grade lockers are located on the second floor in the science wing. Please still enter 
at Pratt. We will likely not have student schedules available at this time.  

• Teachers will not be available in classrooms during these times.  
 
Please follow the link below to sign up for a time slot. Each household should sign up for one slot.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084FA5A82CA4F85-family 
 
Thank you for your continued help and patience as we begin this school year.  
 
 
Michael Carter 
Principal, Barker Central School District  
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